From: Hughes, Solomon

To: Lara Weinheimer

Cc: Hack Conder; Kyle Norman; Laura Flores; Justin Wright
Subject: Re: ConocoPhillips MCA Well #417 - Termination Request
Date: Tuesday, May 27, 2014 4:13:22 PM

Lara,

Yes, | have inspected this site and approved it's release.

Thank you,
Sol

Sol Hughes

Environmental Protection Division
Bureau of Land Management

620 E. Greene St

Carlsbad, NM

Office: 575.234.5951
Cell: 575.499.3378

On Tue, May 27, 2014 at 8:12 AM, Lara Weinheimer <lweinheimer@rice-ecs.com> wrote:

Sol, attached is the CoP MCA Well #417 Termination Request. If you have any questions,
please let us know. Otherwise, we await your approval.

Thanks!

Lara Weinheimer

Rice Environmental Consulting & Safety
Project Scientist

419 West Cain

Hobbs, NM 88240

(575) 441-0431
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